
Dear Partners 

Greetings from Coimbra!! 

We are writing to invite you to our International Staff Training Week held at the University of 
Coimbra from the 14th – 17th October 2024. 

Our main goal is to bring together staff related to internationalization, either from partner or 
non-partner universities who would like to learn more about our facilities, our management 
of the different mobility programmes, and the goals of our institution following the 
guidelines of our policies and internationalisation strategy. 

We have done our best to include some enjoyable networking events in order for you to 
meet our partners too and get to know the city and its culture. 

Please take into account that mobilities for teaching purposes are not included during this 
event, only training mobilities and job shadowing. 

We hope you can enjoy this week as much as we are looking forward to it. 

For more information, please see the 
programme: https://www.uc.pt/dri/noticias/international-staff-week-coimbra-2024/ 

If you are interested in participating, please fill in the application form until 10 October 
2024 

Kind Regards from Coimbra! 

The International Relations Unit! 

Cecília Machado, 

Técnica Superior 

Divisão de Relações Internacionais| Universidade de Coimbra • Administração | 

University of Coimbra • Administration 

International Relations Unit |Incoming Staff| Incoming BIPS 

Colégio de São Jerónimo, 2.º andar • Largo D. Dinis 

3000-143 COIMBRA • PORTUGAL Tel. | Phone: +351 239 857 003 

www.uc.pt/driic | www.uc.pt/ects | www.uc.pt/administracao | http://visit.uc.pt/ 

https://www.uc.pt/dri/noticias/international-staff-week-coimbra-2024/
http://www.uc.pt/driic
http://www.uc.pt/ects
http://www.uc.pt/administracao
http://visit.uc.pt/

